
 

 

  

 

TOWN OF WINDHAM 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Windham Public Works facility located at 185 
Windham Center Road will be open for 
residents to dispose of leaves and brush. 
The opening day is Friday April 25, 2014 at 
6:30 a.m. The facility will remain open until 
Monday May 19,

 
2014 at which time we will 

close the gates at 4:00 p.m.  
 
This program is for leaf and brush disposal 
only. We ask that you separate your leaves 
from the brush, in the appropriate area that 
is marked with signs and if you transport 
your leaves in bags, please remove them 
from the bags and take the bags with you.  
We cannot accept any brush larger than 12” 
in diameter. 
 
For more information please call Public 
Works at (207) 892-1909 or visit us on our 
website at www.windhammaine.us 
 
 


